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LOMBARD CITIZENS POLICE ACADEMY ALUMNI ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER                SEPTEMBER  2018 SEPTEMBER 2018 BUSINESS MEETING 

CONDOLENCES We would like to express our condolences to the family of Rich Colberg who passed away the week of August 9th. Rich and Shirley Colberg were long time members of the LCPAAA. Please keep the family in your thoughts and prayers. 
 If you know of a LCPAAA member who may be ill or in need of assistance, please let one of the  board members know so that we can reach out to help them. 

BOARD ELECTIONS Upcoming elections will take place at our September, 2018 business meeting. New board members will take their positions at the October, 2018 business meeting. Board positions open for election this year are President, Second Vice President, and Treasurer. 

NEXT BUSINESS MEETING TUESDAY, OCTOBER 2, 2018  7:00 PM VILLAGE BOARD ROOM 
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UPCOMING EVENTS • St. Pius Fall Festival 9/7 - 9/9 • Safety Saturday - 9/15 • Tri-Town Toast - ??? • Picnic - 9/9 • SWAC Pre-shop - 11/26 • SWAC - 12/1 • Holiday Party - 12/7 

BURGERS AND BADGES 
 The Burgers and Badges fundraising event to support Special Olympics took place on Thursday, August 30th from 4:00 pm to 8:00 pm at Culver’s on Main Street in Lombard. Proceeds from this event go to Spe-cial Olympics. Many of the Special Olympics athletes were on hand to assist our offices and volunteers in serving customers. Thanks to all who showed up to assist! 
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      Any comments or suggestion about or for                      the newsletter are always welcome.        Do not reply to this email.  Address all         comments to:                    Michael.moore@gmx.us 

LCPAAA JACKETS  Contact Nora Mineo at next busi-ness meeting…..       AUTO STICKERS  Contact Jay Tovian at our next business meeting.! 
CRUISE NIGHTS 2018 RECAP 
 

Hi everyone, Hope you're all having a great summer! Just a reminder that our next LCPAAA meeting is coming up next week and if you're able, please consider bringing an item or two or ten to donate to the food pantry. As always, non perishable food items of all kinds are welcome.  This time of year you may have an abundance of produce from your garden - local food pantries take those items off your hands too! Since those have a short shelf life, it's best if you take them to a nearby food pantry yourself so they can distribute them as quickly as possible.  Thanks again for supporting those in need through our local food pantries and LCPAAA! Melissa & Gina 
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Contacts Executive Board   Staff Liaison  Margaret Bucholz, President 263-0333  Sgt. Joe  Menolascino 
Menolas-cinoj@VillageofLombard.org 

873-4400 

Trish Mayer, 1st VP 629-3519     Mickey Rodgers, 2nd VP            430-3932  Newsletter 

   Margaret Bucholz Maggs915@gmail.com 263-0333 Jay Tovian, Treasurer 878 6110  Dick Bullard dickbullard@sbcglobal.net 329-5011 Dan Brink, Sgt At Arms 932-9248     Dr. Frank Frydrych, Secretary 330-2660   Website  Historian   Dick Bullard dickbullard@sbcglobal.net 329-5011 Michael Moore 561-1199  Visit our website: http://lombardcpaaa.wix.com/alumni   

PICNIC The annual LCPAAA picnic will be held on Sunday, September 9, 2018, from 2:00 PM until dusk at the Madison Meadow Pavilion. The pavilion is located next to the tennis/skateboard courts and parking lot just off Madison and Chase. The picnic is open to all members and their family members as well as the officers and staff at the Lombard Police Department.  
 The picnic committee is hard at work planning the main course, as well as some games for the kids. The committee is planning a pig roast. Chicken and hot dogs will be provided as well. The main course is provided by the Alumni Association with accompanying sides and desserts provid-ed by members.  
 There will be a sign up sheet at our September meeting. If you plan on attending and have not responded yet, please let Jim Krupka know so that he has a fairly accurate count of at-tendees. J im can be reached at jkr up01@aol.com. 

THANK YOU DICK BULLARD!! 



 

 

      LOMBARD CITIZENS POLICE ACADEMY ALUMNI ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER       SEPTEMBER  2018  Roadside Safety Check Another successful roadside safety check was held on Friday, August 24th on Roosevelt Road just east of Mariano’s. Four LCPAAA volunteers helped the police department perform these checks. A total of 85 cars were pulled over, several tickets were issued and one arrest was made for DUI. The police department will be performing more roadside safety checks in the near future. 
 Thanks to Liz Holtquist, Trish Mayer, Michael Moore and Jimmy Reed for spending the evening (and morning) to help out at this operation. 
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WE	REMEMBER	BLOOD	DRIVE	The	Village	of	Lombard	has	asked	for	our	help	in	promoting	the	‘We	Re-member	Blood	Drive’		2018	marks	the	17th	anniversary	of	the	September	11th	Attacks	on	the	World	Trade	Center,	and	the	Village	of	Lombard	is	joining	organizations	across	the	country	to	encourage	blood	donations	to	honor	those	who	lost	their	lives.		Lombard’s	Annual	“We	Remember”	Blood	Drive	is	scheduled	for	Wednesday,	Sept.12,	2018,	8:30	a.m.	–	1	p.m.	in	the	Heartland	Mobile	Coach	(parked	outside	entrance	5	between	Von	Maur	and	The	Eatery),	and	1:30	–	7	p.m.,	at	Village	Hall,	255	E.	Wilson	Ave.	All	donors	will	re-ceive	a	free	Bears	long-sleeved	t-shirt,	coupon	for	a	free	pint	of	Culver’s	custard,	a	free	entry	voucher	for	Siegel’s	Cottonwood	Farm	Pumpkin	Fest	and	will	be	registered	to	win	a	Yorktown	gift	card.		“Donating	blood	takes	only	45	minutes	and	can	save	the	life	of	someone	in	need,”	said	Lombard’s	Blood	Drive	Coordinator,	Carol	Bauer.	“Every	3	seconds	someone	needs	blood	and	when	you	donate,	you	are	providing	someone’s	friend	or	loved	one	another	chance	on	life.”		Walk-ins	are	welcome	but	appointments	are	pre-ferred.	Please	call	Carol	Bauer	at	(630)	620-5712	with	questions	and	visit			www.villageoAlombard.org/blooddrivesfor	more	information.	
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